
 

TO:  Nine Mile Creek Board of Managers 
FROM:  Randy Anhorn 
DATE:  September 8, 2021 
RE:  Lynmar Basin Rerofit Stormwater BMP Concept Plan 
 

 

Background/Information 
 

 At the Boards August 18, 2021, Board Meeting staff provided an update on the public 
outreach process and next steps (schedule is below) for the Lynmar Basin Stormwater Retro 
BMP project.  
 

• Meet with the City to discuss public input and provide direction to Barr on final concept 
design/feasibility lite (Labor Dayish – Draft) 

o Start work on cooperative agreement 

• Present draft concept plan at 9/15/21 Board meeting 
o Barr scope of work to complete a feasibility study/engineer’s report for the project 

• Present draft concept plan to the Edina City Council to get ok to go forward (9/21/21) 
o Preliminary approval from City 

• NMCWD holds public hearing on the feasibility study/engineer’s report 

• NMCWD board orders the project 
o  Approve cooperative agreement 

• Barr completes design to go out for bid 

• We start work on a maintenance agreement 

• Out for bid 

• Construct 

.  
As part of this agenda item, staff will present the resulting draft concept plan, a scope of 
work to complete a feasibility plan/engineering report for the project and discuss next steps 
for the Lynmar Basin Stormwater Retrofit BMP Project. 
 
Request 
 
For discussion, and potential authorization to undertake a scope of work to complete a 
feasibility study/engineer’s report for the project dependent on the outcome of the 
September 21, 2021 Edina City Council meeting. 


